
CENTURYLINK 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 345-1574 
Lisa.Anderl@CenturyLink.com

Lisa A. Anderl 
Assistant General Counsel 
Regulatory Law  

February 7, 2019 

Via Web Portal

 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

Re: Docket No.:  UT-180831 

Supplemental Response Status 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

On January 22, 2019, CenturyLink provided responses to certain questions previously posed in 

this docket.  CenturyLink committed to supplement the response to question (1) and associated 

subparts by February 8, 2019, or to update the Commission on the status of the response.  

CenturyLink is now writing to advise the Commission that it is still analyzing the data associated 

with the provisioning of new or replacement buried service wire, and will therefore provide a 

response on or before February 15, 2019.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lisa A. Anderl 

Lisa A. Anderl, WSBA # 13236 

Assistant General Counsel 

1600 – 7th Ave., Room 1506 

Seattle, Washington  98191 

206-345-1574

lisa.anderl@centurylink.com
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